
Moorlands Junior School Newsletter   

9th February 2018 

Sale Sports Club Holiday Club 

Sale Sports Club are running tennis and multi-sports 

holiday camps for school holidays this year. 

Please see their website for further details: 

www.salesportsclub.com 

Big Worker of the Week 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 
3C Poppy Smith 

3P Lily-Mae Finnegan 

4C Charlie Marson 

4DK Joseph Brittain 

WN Alex McIldowie 

5GT Martha Brunt 

5L Jack Drinkwater 

6C Jessica Parish 

6G Ben Brunt 

3C Isabella Leyden 

3P Maisie Mann 

4C James Currie 

4DK Elizabeth Ogden 

WN Imogen Cundick 

5GT Alex Mansfield 

5L Oliver Moss 

6C Alastair Russell 

6G Isabel Wallen 

Did you know that we have a Facebook and Twitter page? 

Follow us on @MJSSale and like our Moorlands Junior 

School Facebook page. 

Website 

Our new website is about to be launched! You will be able 

to find it on www.moorlandsjuniorschool.com, we are   

hoping it will be live next week. 

SEN Parent Meetings 
Parents of children on the SEN register have been invited 
to a  meeting with Mrs Wood and Miss Taylor on  
Wednesday 21st February or Tuesday 27th February. 
Please  remember to check your emails for further details 
of how to book appointments. 

Auction of Promises 

Don’t forget the pledges for our Auction of Promises! 

If you want ideas please look at 

www.auctionofpromises.com for auctions held by other    

organisations. 

Science Week 

Due to the Ramsbottom Music Festival we have decided 

to extend our science week next half term by one day. 

Consequently, this will mean that the open afternoon will 

now be held on Monday 12th March. 



Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 20th February: Back to school:  

Friday 23rd February: 6C assembly 

           Gin Tasting Night (7.30pm) 

Monday 26th February: Easter Egg collection for Wood  

              Street Mission begins 

Wednesday 28th February: 5L Class Assembly 

Thursday 1st March: World Book Day 

          5GT Class Assembly 

Monday 5th March: Start of science week 

Friday 9th March: 3C Class Assembly 

  Ramsbottom Music Festival 

Monday 12th March: Open afternoon for science week 

Friday 16th March: 6G assembly 

Friday 23rd March: Easter Service (led by year 5) 

Monday 26th March: Easter Egg competition scenes to 

be brought into school 

Wednesday 28th March: Easter fun assembly– Easter 

hat parade (school only) 

Letters home this week: 

No Nonsense Spelling 

Website and email  

 

 

World Book Day 

We are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 1st March. 

As always, we will be studying a book and on the day will be 

carrying out activities based on the book. We are asking the 

children to dress up in characters from their favourite fiction 

book in order to make the day go with a swing! 

Year Five fundraising 

A big thank you goes to year five children Fay, Molly,       

Sophie and Zainab in 5GT who organised a raffle to raise 

money for school fund. 

Well done girls! 

Friends of Moorlands 

FoM are organising our first ever gin tasting night on  Friday 

February 23rd. For £15 you  will enjoy a measure of 5   

different gins with accompanying tonics and garnishes. 

There will also be the opportunity to purchase bottles of gin. 

Letters went home last week, please remember to return 

these as soon possible if you want to join in!  

Sale High 
 
Mr Gallager from Sale High School came into school to 
teach year five a maths lesson on Thursday. As always, 
our children were a credit to the school. 
Mr Gallager was extremely impressed with the children’s 
maths skills and understanding as well as their behaviour 
and attitude to learning. Well done year 5! 

Mosque Open Day 
 
Ahmadiyya Musilm Community Mosque on Greenheys Lane, 
M15 6NQ is holding an open day on Sunday 18th   February 
between 11.30am and 4pm. There will be tours of the 
mosque, a question and answer session and                      
refreshments served throughout the day.  
Please contact darulamaan15@gmail.com for more details. 

Ramsbottom Music Festival 
 
As we are unable to attend the Wirral Music Festival, 
this year we will be competing in the Ramsbottom Music 
Festival which takes place on Friday 9th March.           
Rehearsals for choir, school recorder group and          
orchestra have already started in earnest. We hope you 
can either support us at the event or join us to listen to 
the pieces on Tuesday 20th March at 9.15am. 


